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INQUIRY INTO BADGERYS CREEK LAND DEALINGS AND 
PLANNING DECISIONS 

 
Ms Jenny Gardiner MLC, Chair of the Legislative Council’s General Purpose Standing 
Committee No 4, announced the commencement of an inquiry into Badgerys Creek land 
dealings and planning decisions. 
 
The inquiry was referred to the Committee by the Legislative Council on 9 September 
2009.  
 
The Committee has agreed to hold two hearings and conduct a site visit to Badgerys 
Creek.  
 
The first hearing will be held on Tuesday 29 September from 1pm-5.30pm. The 
Committee will invite representatives of the Department of Planning and other witnesses 
to this hearing.  
 
A second, full day hearing will be held on Monday 19 October.   

 
The Committee is now accepting submissions from the general public and interested 
organisations. The closing date for written submissions is Friday 25 September 2009. The 
Committee is due to report by 20 November 2009.  
 
Submissions can be submitted via: 

• Committee’s website www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/gpsc4 
• email gpscno4@parliament.nsw.gov.au 
• mail to  

The Director, General Purpose Standing Committee No 4,  
 Parliament House, Macquarie Street, Sydney NSW 2000. 

 
Information about making a submission can be obtained from the Committee Secretariat 
on telephone (02) 9230 3586. Information is also available on the Committee’s website at 
www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/gpsc4.  

For further comment please contact the Hon Jenny Gardiner MLC, 
Committee Chair, on 9230 2903 or 0428 475 502 
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